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Pasco Tax Collector’s Five Offices Will Be Closed for 
Good Friday/ Easter Holiday 

 
 

The five Pasco County Tax Collector’s Offices will be closed 
Friday, March 29, 2024, and Saturday March 30, 2024, to recognize 
Good Friday and Easter. Our offices will re-open for business on 
Monday, April 1, 2024, at 8:30 AM. 
 
“So that our staff may enjoy the springtime holiday season, we will 
be closed for the long weekend,” comments Tax Collector Mike 
Fasano.  “May all who celebrate this time enjoy the opportunity to 
be with family and friends.” 
 
For more information, please feel free to call our centralized call 
center at (727) 847-8032, (813) 235-6076 or (352) 521-4338. 
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